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Message from Mr Dyson 

   Where did that five weeks go? And in that 

time, we have introduced our new behaviour 

policy which is starting to become more 

embedded, our Year 6 children have 

completed their SATs, we have enjoyed our 

Reading afternoon with parents and 

celebrated mass with seven other schools at 

The Cathedral. It has been a wonderful term.  

This week started on Sunday for us where 21 

children turned up on the Hoe to run their final 

mile of the half marathon. The event was 

spectacular with over 3000 children running. A 

big thank you must go to Mrs Duggan and Mrs 

Brooks for their efforts with running club and 

ensuring the children had done their 12 miles 

before Sunday, and to Mr Driscoll, Mrs and Miss 

Ellard for supporting the event on Sunday.  

On Monday, our school was taken over by 

Greek Gods and Goddesses. It was a 

memorable day where they ate Greek food as 

well as learning other things, bringing their 

topic on Ancient Greece to a fantastic finale. 

On Thursday, we were delighted with the 

turnout of parents who came in to read with 

their child(ren). There is nothing more pleasing 

than seeing children have positive role models 

helping them develop a love of reading. The 

sun was shining and the cakes were selling - in 

total we raised £51. Thank you all for your effort 

and support.  

Mrs Packer is in the process of updating our 

dates for the Summer Term. As ever, there are 

quite a few dates to put in your diaries. Please 

try to support us. 

Does your child enjoy gymnastics?! A new 

gymnastics club has been set-up for children 

of all ages. Please see the flyer that has come 

home with your children and get in touch. The 

club is run by qualified gymnasts and is very 

child-friendly.  

Children have come home this week with a 

'My Sun Safety Passport'. Please spend time 

with your child going through this pamphlet 

and teach them how to stay safe in the sun. 

We have had a few hot days so wearing 

appropriate sun protection is really important.  

Have a wonderful, relaxing and safe half-term. 

We look forward to seeing the children on 

Monday 3rd June 

          Warm Wishes 

Mark Dyson   
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Here is a list of some important 

dates confirmed for this year.  

Monday 27th –Friday 31st May 

Half Term 

Wednesday 5th June                  

Year 6 Junior Life Skills, letter to 

follow 

Monday 10th –Wed 12th June    

David Walliams Class Residential 

Trip 

Thursday 20th June                    

Julia Donaldson & Roald Dahl’s 

Trip to Mount Edgcumbe 

Friday 28th June                         

FoS Summer Fayre 2—4 pm 

Friday 5th July                        

Sports Day, Brickfields. FoS will 

be selling sandwiches, drinks and 

raffle   tickets. 

Thursday 11th July                        

CAST Leavers’ Mass                      

2-3 pm. 

Tuesday 16th July                     

Leavers’ Production Dress          

Rehearsal—2 pm. 

16th  & 17th July                      

Leavers’ Production—6 pm. 

Thursday 18th July                          

Leavers’ Mass—Time TBC 

Friday 19th July                          

End of Year Assembly—2 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Julia Donaldson 88.30% 

Roald Dahl 94.20% 

Michael Morpurgo 91.10% 

David Walliams 97.60% 

A reminder that school dinners should 

be paid for in advance, or at least by the 

end of the week. Please ensure that you 

account is fully paid and up to date, as it 

is the end of term.  
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